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_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

September 15, 2023 

 

Public Notice 

 

State Highway Administration Permit #16APMO03222 

 

This Public Notice is to inform you, and the residents of Bethesda, of planned scheduled work to be performed by 

L.F. Jennings beginning the night of 9/20/23 at the intersection of MD 190 (River Rd) and Brookside Drive in 

Bethesda. 

 

To complete roadway improvements as part of the Westbard Road Realignment project, nighttime mill & overlay 

asphalt operations are scheduled to occur at the intersection of MD 190 (River Rd) and Brookside Dr. Lanes will be 

closed periodically from 9:00pm to 5:00am beginning Wednesday, September 20th. During these closures, L.F. 

Jennings will provide skilled crews to expedite the work and utilize traffic control and signage to maintain safe 

vehicular and pedestrian travel. 

 

This work will be completed within a 2-week period and is scheduled to conclude the week of 10/2/23, weather 

permitting. Should you have any additional questions please feel free to reach out per the below information. 

 

Andrew Altman 

Regency Centers 

703-442-4300 

info@regencycenters.com  


